St Chad’s Church

St Chad’s  Road

Ladybarn

Manchester M20 4WH

Dear                             Friend of St Chad's

St Chad’s Stewardship Campaign, June 2013
The Stewardship Campaign Group would like to begin by thanking you for your valuable involvement with St Chad's Church and its mission in Ladybarn.  We hope you will continue to feel that St Chad's is your Church.

The work of a Church can only remain vigorous and growing if from time to time it takes a fresh look at its mission and invites everyone connected with it to carefully consider how they can, and do contribute.  This is why we are having a Stewardship Campaign.

St Chad's has many strengths and opportunities for revisiting its mission.  There is a core of committed people who spend many hours a week preparing for worship, maintaining our buildings and taking the Church’s mission forward in other directions. We are looking at ways of further developing our relationship with:

1. Residents from the surrounding areas;
2. Students and other young people who have such a large presence in our locality;

3. Members of the Sheltered Housing Community and elderly people generally;

4. Neighbouring Churches and the ways in which we can learn from and support each other.
Some important steps have already been taken – the Church building itself, the Community Wildlife garden and the recently renovated Community Hall are valuable assets for use by us all, church-goers or not.  We have been extremely fortunate to obtain grants to take this work forward.  Please consider how you could add your help to that of the people who keep St Chad's going.  Whatever time and skills we have available can help us to build on our strengths and take the mission of our Church in Ladybarn forward

The official Church of England statistics describe this parish as “among the most deprived in the country” and so it is no surprise that, like many parishioners, our Church is struggling financially.  If you are able, please continue to help with a regular financial contribution and consider increase in what you give.  Even if this is not possible, please be reassured of the continued presence and care from St Chad’s Church for you, your family and friends.

We ask all who are concerned about St Chad's and its future to pray, that with God’s help, we can continue to extend the knowledge of Christ in Ladybarn.  Your Church needs you!

Yours sincerely

The Vicar, the Wardens and the Stewardship Campaign Team

